
 

 
 
 

London Borough of Havering 
Romford Town Ward Team 
0208 721 2594 
RomfordTown.snt@met.police.uk 
http://content.met.police.uk/Borough/Havering 
Twitter:@MPSHavering 

 

News from your local police June 2019  
 

              

May Burglaries 

 
Shed/Garage Alarm 
Consider fitting an alarm to your shed or garage if you store 
high value power tools inside. Extending your home alarm 
system or by installing a stand-alone shed and garage alarm 
will provide additional security. 
 
Never leave your garage or shed unlocked if there are any 
tools/items stored inside that could be used to force entry 
into residential properties. 

Date Venue Time Point of Entry 

30th-1st Dunton Road 
12:00-
12:33 Access gained to an unlocked shed. 

 

3rd Cotleigh Road 
04:56-
04:59 

Victim heard noise at the front door. Opened door 
to a male who started shouting as 3 males run out 
of his neighbours house. 

 6th-7th Park End Road 
20:00-
09:00 Garage side door forced, locks broken. 

6th-7th Park End Road 
18:30-
08:00 Lock on garage door broken. 

 
6th-7th Park End Road 

22:30-
06:00 Padlock broken off shed, access gained. 

 
7th Park End Road 

03:00-
06:00 Glass panel of shed window forced out. 

6th-7th Park End Road 
23:00-
06:30 Shed broken into. Damage to door and lock. 

 
19th Carlisle Road 

11:30-
13:15 Attempted. Tried to force front door. 

'Pray4YourPolice' is a UK wide prayer initiative that the Christian 
Police Association (CPA) is launching to coincide with National Day 
of Prayer for the Police. 

 
In East Area, our Street Pastors and local Salvation Army arranged a 
drop in prayer session between 9am and 3pm on Thursday 30th May 
2019 in the café at Romford Baptist Church, Main Road Romford. 
They invited all officers to pop in to pray, have a chat and a cuppa 
(anytime between 9am and 3pm). They also presented each one of 
us with a Gideon bible with the Metropolitan Police Crest printed on 
the front. It was very generous of them to have organised this for us 
and they wanted to show us that we are always in the prayers of our 
community. Our thanks to them for arranging this and special thanks 
to Street and Rail Pastor Coordinator Monica Abdala for leading us in 
prayer. 
Come and meet us-          
What: 
When: 
Where: 

Cuppa with a Copper 
19/06/19  1 - 2 pm 
Costa Coffee Main Road 

 

What: 
When: 
Where 

Drop in Surgery 
28/06/19  3 - 4 pm 
Victoria Café, Victoria Road 

 

 
 

 



Taken off the Romford streets by your officers 
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